HIOS Products subject to Rate Review: 40733CA010 (Indemnity), 40733CA011 (Managed Choice),
40733CA013 (Managed Choice - PrimeCare)

Aetna’s proposed rate increases are reasonable. We project that with those rates we will spend a
higher percentage of premiums on medical costs than required by federal MLR standards. To enable us
to continue offering competitive products in California, small group employers’ premium rates must
keep up with rising medical costs and accelerating medical cost trends.

More information can be found here.
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https://interactive.web.insurance.ca.gov/apex/f?p=102:9:0::NO::P9_RATE_FILINGS_ID,P9_COMPANY_NAME,P9_REFERRING_PAGE_NUM:9351,%5CAetna%20Life%20Insurance%20Company%5C,4&cs=1C61A7B76422BA92B0498BD544629F3C7

